
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/24/2010 11:59:07 AM 

'svn@cpuc.ca.gov' (svn@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Follow-up on Potrero Hill Landfill

Sean-

This email is to follow up on your questions about Potrero Hills Landfill's interconnection changing from 
a transmission interconnection to a distribution interconnection. Do you mind if we wait until Wednesday 
to respond? Our contract manager has a monthly conference call scheduled with DTE on Wednesday, 
and we would be able to give you a more thorough response after the call.

Redacted

Manager, Developing Generation Contracts 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
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